
September 20, 1996 

 

 

 

Reverend Jarl S.V. Sorenson 

Messitytonkatu 5 A 14 

00180 HELSINKI 

SUOMI Finland 

 

Dear Reverend Sorenson: 

 

This is in response to your letter of September 10, 1996 regarding certain testimony of FBI Special 

Agent Regis L. Kennedy. 

 

I am not familiar with the testimony and do not believe that the Board had dealt with any such 

document.  Perhaps it will turn up as we continue our pursuit of records in New Orleans.  As I 

know you are aware, the document could already be in the JFK Collection, although I have no 

specific knowledge of that. 

 

As always, thank you for writing.  I wish I could be of more assistance in this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director 

 


